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Upcoming Club Events 
Mid-Week Luncheon 2nd August 
The Wednesday run for August will be a trip through Beechmont to the DJ Smith Memorial Park at 
Canungra for a BYO morning tea. We will then continue on for lunch at the Bearded Dragon 
Boutique Hotel at Tamborine Village. For more information contact Ron Gaudion on 5594 5205. 
Date: 2nd August 
Meet: Arthur Earle Park Nerang 
Time: 9.00am for 9.30am Departure 
Luncheon Run 13th August 

The Sunday luncheon run for August this year will be to the Woodlands Resort at Marburg. We will 

stop at the Wyralong Dam or an alternative park (depending on weather) for a BYO morning tea. 

The cost will be $35 per person. Please pay at the latest by July meeting. 

For more information please contact Arthur Kontalis on 0418 467023 or 55977673. 

Date:13th August 

Meet: Arthur Earle Park Nerang 

Time: Meet 8.30am for 9.00am Departure 

 

 
Tony Herald Awarding Ron Gaudion His Patron’s Badge 

Next Meeting  
The next meeting will be held on Monday 31st July 2017 at the Hinterland Hotel, 53 Station Street Nerang 
starting at 7.00pm. All members and Guests are welcome.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July Wednesday Run to Logan Village Hotel 
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Spring Affair at The Old ChurchSpring Affair at The Old ChurchSpring Affair at The Old ChurchSpring Affair at The Old Church    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

JOIN THE GOLD CO@ST REGISTER FOR THE 2017 

SPRING @FF@IR, TO BE HELD @T THE OLD CHURCH 

216 LONG RO@D MOUNT T@MBORINE. 
PRICE INCLUDES @ THREE COURSE ME@L @ND 

@ CONVIVI@L TIME WITH YOUR FRIENDS. 
ENTRÉE: 

C@ES@R S@L@D or POT@TO & LEEK SOUP 

M@IN: 
CRUMBED CHICKEN BRE@ST, P@RM@SEN, 

N@POLI S@UCE & ROSEM@RY POT@TO S@L@D; 
or 

P@N FRIED FISH OF THE D@Y, B@BY SPIN@CH 

S@L@D & LEMON BUTTER S@UCE 

DESSERT 

SHERRY TRIFLE or STICKY D@TE PUDDING 

COST:  $40 PER MEMBER 

P@YMENT DET@ILS: BOQ BSB: 124 OO1 @/C: 10224513 

PLE@SE GIVE SURN@ME & “SPRING” @S REFERENCE 

 

WHEN: SUND@Y 17
TH
 SEPTEMBER 

 

MEET: @RTHUR E@RLE P@RK NER@NG 9.30[m for 10.00[m 

Or @T THE REST@UR@NT 11.45 – 12.00PM 
 

RSVP: John Port_r on 0411 119844 \y 28 @ugust 2017 

(Pl_[s_ [^vis_ [ny sp_]i[l ^i_t[ry r_quir_m_nts) 
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MONTHLY MEETING 
JAGUAR DRIVERS’ CLUB OF QUEENSLAND INC. GOLD COAST REGISTER 

HELD AT HINTERLAND HOTEL NERANG QLD. – 26th JUNE 2017 
 
The meeting was opened at 7.00 pm by the Chairman Terry Cooper who welcomed all members and 

guests.  

Apologies: Joan Gracie, Sandy Smith, Steve & Debbie Duncan, Ruth Willmott, Bryan & Helen White, 

Richard & Caroline Mercer, Stuart Dawson and Denise Hutchins.  

Minutes of the Previous Meeting held on 29th May were accepted as printed. 
                                                                                    Moved: Chris Miers      Seconded: Gwen Howlett         
Business Arising:  
Tom Ross commented on membership costs of other car clubs compared to Jaguar Club Annual Fees.  
Noted that Debbie Duncan’s committee has not met yet and still to report back to the Gold Coast register.  
 

Correspondence In – Garry & Jane Merkilson. Emails Re: Membership Gavin & Ann Perry (Daimler 

Consort) & Qld Jaguar Magazine for May & June 

Correspondence out: Email reply with Membership forms.  
 

Treasurers Report: J.D.C.Q Gold Coast Reconciliation as at June 2017 

General Account 

Balance as at May 2017                                                                             $2738.35 

Add Deposits: 

Payments Xmas in July                                       610.00 

Interest                                                                    0.34                                                

Subtotal                                                                                                       $3346.89                     

Less Withdrawls - 

Meeting Room Hire                                                50.00 

Lucky Door Prize                                                   35.00 

Magazine Printing & Postage                                128.40 

Deposit Xmas in July                                              500.00                       

Subtotal                                                                                                           $708.40 

Balance – May 2017                                                                                       $2638.49                                                 

Web Savings Account 

Balance - April $9776.07 & Interest $12.03                                                     $9788.10 

Moved: Di Cooper  Seconded: Tom Ross 

BSB account change will now be a Brisbane Bank of Queensland Branch, for future BSB No. 124001. 
 
Magazine: The editor thanked those members who provided photos for the magazine. 
Cars & Parts: Nothing to report 

 

Library:  

Ray Hodges visited from Brisbane: advised library books available for members, also commented on latest 

Jaguar engine combinations. Jaguar Range sales are up 16% exceeding 60,400 Vehicles this year. 

Ray’s Quiz was then conducted a lot of great information, club unfortunately failed. 
 

Past Events 

David Willmott gave his Critique of Past events, Numinbar Valley through to the RSL Beaudesert, 

Spectacular days. 

Robin & Junita – run to Beechmont for morning tea then onto the Veresdale Hotel for Lunch good food. 

Future Events 

July mid-week run: Morning Tea at Mount Tamborine then onto Logan Village McGuire’s Hotel for lunch. 

Xmas in July:  $38 per person at Jacques Manor Restaurant Mount Tamborine. 
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August Sunday run: 13/08 to Woodlands at Marburg near Ipswich. Meet at 8.30 – 9.00 start cost $35.00 per 

person chairs required for morning tea, about 1hour 50 minutes travel time. 

Spring Affair will be held at the Old Church Restaurant Long Road Mount Tamborine on the 17th 

September, cost $40.00 per person. Contact John or Marilyn Porter. 

 

Lucky door Prize a $30.00 Coles / liquor Voucher. 

Meeting closed at 8.30pm 

John Porter 

(Secretary) 

 
 

Christm[s in July 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The morning started off a bit suspect after the heavy rain the night before but cleared to a beautiful 
day as we climbed up from the coast to Mount Tamborine. When we arrived at Jacques Manor 
Restaurant there was no need for the winter woollies, particularly as there was a cosy fire warming 
our function room. In fact, one member said it was starting to get too hot! The organisers had done 
a wonderful job decorating the tables and the room was set out to provide a convivial atmosphere. 
After sorting out where we were going to sit we were given glasses of mulled red wine (a beverage 
not particularly to my liking) and then serenaded in classical music by a musician on an electronic 
violin with audio backing arrangements. He chose a repertoire that just fitted in with the day and 
the music continued throughout our luncheon which was much appreciated by all. 
Everything was well organised, the meals and sweetmeats excellent and the service very good 
with meals and drinks delivered promptly. It was great to see such a good roll-up of 44 members 
and guests but it became harder to hear the music and announcements due to the spirited 
conversations and clamour slowly building up around the room during the meal. The only way for 
our Chairman Terry to gain attention was the clinking of a knife on a glass as he welcomed 
members and guests including President Tony Herald from Brisbane. Tony then spoke and told a 
story of how he has nudged Ron Gaudion a little in accepting the position of JDCQ Patron while 
on the way back from the National Rally. He then presented Ron with his Patron’s badge to much 
applause. Terry then gave a vote of thanks to the organisers of the event and all gave their 
appreciation. Conversations continued well after the lunch and coffee had finished with people 
moving around the room to chat to friends at different tables, particularly to those members who 
hadn’t been to some of our events recently.   
Everybody seemed to enjoy the luncheon with the good food, good friends and a great venue 
chosen. All in all, it was a very pleasant way to spend a Sunday, and thanks go to Debbie Duncan 
and Chris Miers for all the effort they put in to organise a great event and make it such a 
successful day. 

 
Robin Kup-Ferroth 
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Gold Coast Register - Calendar of Events 2017  
Month Date Event 

July Mon 31st Monthly Meeting 

August Wed 2nd Mid-Week Lunch Run 

 Sun 13th Sunday Luncheon Run 

 Mon 28th Monthly Meeting 

September Wed 6th Mid-Week Lunch Run 

 Sun 17th Annual Spring Affair 

 Mon 25th Monthly Meeting 

October Wed 4th Mid-Week Lunch Run 

 Sun 15th Sunday Luncheon Run 

 Mon 30th Monthly Meeting 

November Wed 1st Mid-Week Lunch Run 

 Sun 12th Sunday Luncheon Run 

 Mon 27th Monthly Meeting & Annual General Meeting 

December Sun 3rd Annual Christmas Party 

 Wed 6th Mid-Week Lunch Run 

February ‘18 Sun 11th Sunday Breakfast Run 

 
 

2017 Gold Coast Committee 
Position Name Home Phone Mobile Email 

Chairman Terry Cooper 5594 4688 0419 748507 terry.cooper5@bigpond.com.au 
V/Chairman David Willmott 5593 2524 0408 455249 davidanthony56@hotmail.com 
Secretary John Porter 5533 2826 0411 119844 jm.porter@bigpond.com 
Treasurer Di Cooper 5594 4688 0419 748507 terry.cooper5@bigpond.com.au 

Editor Robin Kup-Ferroth 5576 2134 0412 590458 robink4@optusnet.com.au 
PR, Library Ron Gaudion 5594 5205 0432 918112 gaudfree@gmail.com 
Committee Ray Howlett 5564 1114 0408 769118 rayhowlett@bigpond.com 

 Debby Duncan 5525 2310 0413 181919 dduncan@powerup.com.au 
 Caroline Mercer 5579 9806 0411 411554 carolinem88@bigpond.com 
 Caroline Coulston 5597 7673 0419 120541 caroline_coulston@hotmail.com 
 Chris Miers 5577 1686 0404 274386 clmiers@bigpond.net.au 
 Arthur Kontalis 55977673 0418 467023 askho56@gmail.com 
 Sandy Smith  0419748504  

 

CLUB CLUB CLUB CLUB DET@ILSDET@ILSDET@ILSDET@ILS    
 

All Correspondence to:                                The Secretary             
                                                                   JDCQ Gold Coast Register   
                                                           PO Box 7636 Gold Coast Mail Exchange Qld 4217 
 

Club Account (For Payment): 
Bank of Queensland 

BSB 124 -001      A/C No. 10224513 
 
Note 
As a courtesy, members are requested to advise the organiser of an event ASAP if: 
1. They are planning to attend an event but have not provided previous notice of this; or 
2. They are not able to attend the event when previously advised they will be attending. 
 

 
Disclaimer 

The Gold Coast Register of the Jaguar Drivers Club of Queensland Inc. cannot accept any responsibility for any product or service 
statements made herein, and the opinions or comments from any contributor to the newsletter are not necessarily those of the club, 
its committee, its members or the Editor. 
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Vale Margaret Nelson 
For those members who knew Frank and Margaret Nelson, we have received the news of the 
passing of Margaret after a long illness. Frank and Margaret were members of the Sunshine Coast 
Register but regularly attended events held on the Gold Coast.   
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Christmas in July at Jacques Manor Restaurant 
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